
 When: Monday, February 19th, 2024 at 6:00PM 

Where: Windsor Elementary School 
Cafeteria 

Come find out about our Windsor Cub Scout 
Pack activities.  Bring a 10pk of Athletic 

Socks for our Indoor Snowball Games (to be 
donated to a local homeless shelter after the 
meeting).  We will also be making snowman 

snacks and working on a Windsor 
Elementary School Little Library Project. 

 
This is not a school-sponsored activity and the DeForest Area School District does not 

provide support or endorsement of this program/activity. It has neither reviewed nor 
approved the program, personnel, or activities announced in this brochure/flyer. 

Permission to distribute this material must not be considered a recommendation or 
endorsement by the school district. 


